
                         Red Squirrel Sightings – November 2019 
                                                        

 

                                               Dunkirk (Reagill)  – photo by Jacqui Ashton-Taylor 

  



General –  

 

The number of sightings this month is down on the previous month and therefore 

remains low, but those that have been reported are all described has been in 

good health. 

 

No reports of greys and/or S/Pox cases. 

 

Following on from Reds having been seen in very close proximity to the road at 

Hopper Hill a road sign has now been erected.     

 

 

    

 

 

 

Road Deaths –  No Reports 

              
 

 

 

Cat Attacks   - none reported 

 

 

                  Greys shot this year in parish = 4 (and x1 road death) 

 

Reds with S/pox shot this year in parish = 4 

 

 

 

 



Maulds Meaburn  

           General –  few sightings – Flass remains most likely place to see any along 

                                                           with Morland Bank Wood 

                        

     Green Ends –    3rd - red with black tail, white breast, seen in the garden for the 

                                         last two days. 

 

Lyvennet Bank –  still taking from the feeder, can be every day or will go 4-5 days  
                                with nothing taken. 
                                Rare sightings in Flass Wood behind.  
             

                 Flass  -  sightings are irregular - none seen for a while come month’s end. 
                               Most seen at the same time being two. 
                               

 

 

Other Sightings: 

Start of Month – most mornings in proximity to road at northern edge of Morland  

                               Bank Wood and on-going throughout the month.   

 

14th -  Judith Cove’s – in garden 

 

17th – Linden House - Large healthy looking one in back garden. 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 



Crosby Ravensworth  

                

       Church – a curious tale! 

                        Still none of the nuts in the feeder at the front of the church have  

                        been taken.   

                        However, I now place monkey nuts at the base of two trees at the  

                        rear of the church and these can be gone within the hour!     

 

   

Low Dalebanks -   7th - very healthy squirrel running down the road from the  

                                          house this morning. 

                                          Not seeing a huge amount of activity at the moment from  

                                          them but when I do they all look to be doing well. 

 

 

 

Hopper Hill / Wood  
Red being sighted in area opposite turn off to Crake Trees at start of month. 

8th – Seen foraging on ground in the wooded copse before disappearing up a tree.   

 
 
 

     Harberwain  

NO REPORTS  

 

         Reagill 
 

Dunkirk – 6th – a couple back in the garden taking food from the feeders again.                     

 

 



                     

     Kings Meaburn / Littlebeck  

No Reports 
 

 

 

           Morland 
No reports                    

 

 

           Newby 

3rd – Newby End Farm -  in the garden around 8.00 am. 

                                             Dotting around energetically, looking for food. 

                                             Looked very healthy. 

 

 

  


